
From: Baker, Josh
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/25/2013 3:46:51 PM

Subject: RE: weekender

I think that:
 
The Governor’s position on this has been practice has consistent, twice proposing in Executive Budgets that this 
proviso be eliminated.  While the Governor feels that a fee-for-service arrangement between Universities and the 
Department of Public Safety is a model preferable to the current one, either way a state agency would bear the cost 
of this public safety service.   A veto would not have changed the cost of the traffic control, nor would it have stopped 
the traffic control from occurring.  Accordingly, we have chosen to maintain a constructive approach to improving 
more technical aspects of state fiscal practices such as this one, instead of using the blunt veto pen this year.
 
Thoughts?
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 3:25 PM

To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh; Pitts, Ted

Subject: Fw: weekender
 
Guidance? On deadline.
 
From: Adcox, Seanna M. [mailto:SAdcox@ap.org] 

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 03:23 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob 

Subject: FW: weekender 

 
In the interest of making this easier to look up and respond, it’s proviso 63.1 in the 2013-14 budget. The pulled 
proposal would have eliminated it. Haley has crossed out that proviso both this year and last in her executive budgets 
but did not veto them on the back end. Why?
 
From: Adcox, Seanna M. 

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2013 2:51 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: weekender
 
My weekender is on a proposed budget proviso that was pulled without discussion, but made me curious....
 
It would have eliminated the proviso barring DPS from charging for traffic control, thereby allowing the agency to 
charge USC and Clemson, for example, for traffic control during home football games. According to the numbers I 
have from DPS, the agency spends more than $400,000 on traffic control at Clemson and Carolina football games, 
plus about $11,000 for SC State football games. Adding in traffic control at other sporting events (Darlington races, 
horse races and the Heritage) brings the total to about $520,000.
 
SO, my question for the governor is whether she thinks DPS should be able to recoup the money from colleges or 
whether this is a service the agency needs to provide for the public’s safety. And please expand on the answer. 
Clemson, USC and SC State are the only school in the state DPS provides traffic control for, and only for football 
games. While Haley’s never vetoed the proviso, which has been around since at least 1996-97, she did twice vote to 
uphold Sanford’s veto of the proviso. (It was veto 16 on the 2009-10 budget)
 
Seanna
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The information contained in this communication is intended for the use

of the designated recipients named above. If the reader of this 

communication is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified

that you have received this communication in error, and that any review,

dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly

prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 

notify The Associated Press immediately by telephone at +1-212-621-1898 

and delete this email. Thank you.
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